Sally Chappell

Bridgton

LD 69

Senator Tyler, Representative Doudera and members of the ENR Committee,

The law banning the use of plastic bags is a good law. We need to keep it to prevent
unsightly litter, protect wild animals and keep chemicals from leaching into our lakes
and rivers from plastic that has not been recycled as is the case with most single-use
plastic bags. Landfilling and incinerating plastic bags are not solutions as our air,
water and soil become contaminated. At a time when we should be reducing our use
of plastic mostly made of fossil fuels, it makes sense to keep the law.

LD 69 is a step away from sustainability. Please reject LD 69. Thank you.



